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Dear Valued Vilcom Networks Customers,

Welcome to the May edition of the Vilcom Networks Newsletter! We're thrilled to share exciting 

updates and developments from the past month as we continue our commitment to providing 

reliable and innovative internet solutions to our cherished customers.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in Vilcom Networks. We remain dedicated to 

providing you with superior internet solutions and unparalleled customer service. Stay tuned for 

more updates and exciting announcements in the coming months!

Best Regards,

NEWSLETTER

PRESS RELEASE ON
KENYANS.CO.KE

We are proud to have our recent press release 
featured on Kenyans.co.ke, one of Kenya's leading 
online news platforms. The press release 
highlights our latest achievements, including our 
expansion into new office in Rongai and the 
introduction of web services. Check out the full 
article [here]( Vilcom Net works Opens New Of fice in 

Ongata Rongai as Company Expands Footprint | 

Kenyans.co.ke ) to learn more about Vilcom 
Networks' commitment to driving connectivity and 
innovation in Kenya.

INTRODUCTION TO
WEB SERVICES

Continuing our commitment to innovation, we are 
thrilled to announce the introduction of our new 
web services. Whether you're a business looking to 
establish a strong online presence or an individual 
seeking to enhance your digital footprint, our 
comprehensive web services offer tailored 
solutions to meet your needs. Stay tuned for more 
information on how Vilcom Networks can help you 
succeed in the digital world!

SUCCESSFUL ROADSHOWS:
NAIROBI ROADSHOW

In May, Vilcom Networks hosted successful 
roadshows in Rongai and Ruiru (The areas that we 
are currently at). These events provided us with 
invaluable opportunities to engage directly with 
our customers, share information about our 
services, and receive feedback. We extend our 
sincere gratitude to everyone who attended and 
contributed to making these roadshows a 
resounding success!

EXPANSION UPDATE

We are delighted to announce the expansion of 
our network coverage to new areas. Vilcom 
Networks is now proudly serving Meru, Bungoma, 
and Kakamega, Mawanga, Roadblock! We're 
excited to bring our high-speed internet services to 
these regions, connecting more communities and 
enhancing digital opportunities for all.
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https://www.kenyans.co.ke/industry/101128-vilcom-networks-opens-new-office-ongata-rongai-company-expands-footprint

